
 
March 31, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Perkasie Borough Regional Stormwater System Installation & Liberty Bell 

Trail Pedestrian Connection Project in Fiscal Year 2024.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Perkasie Borough, located 620 Chestnut Street, Perkasie, 

PA 18944. The funding would be used to support of the Park Avenue Stormwater & Pedestrian 

Improvements project that includes significant regional stormwater management improvements along with 

the reconstruction of a portion of Park Avenue and the construction of a portion of the Liberty Bell Trail. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Brian Fitzpatrick  

Member of Congress  


